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Hi, I'm Dan Bilderback a resident of Anchorage, AK and I would urge you to keep funding for Public Radio in
 Alaska. Besides being a good deal as the Federal Government matches the State funds, It provides quality news
 coverage and entertainment. Thank You Respectibly, Dan Bilderback, 4623 Campus Circle, Anchorage,AK
 99507                   Ph# (907)632-0079
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